10 DOWNING STREET

Fram the Private Secretary 17 December 18985

Thank you for your letter of 16 December
regarding the visit of the Yugoslavian Minister
of Defence, the Admiral of Fleet Branko Mamula.

I very much regret that it will not
be possible for the Prime Minister to find
time in her diary to attend.

CAROLINE RYDER

Miss C. Whitehouse
Ministry of Defence
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Further to our conversation the Yugoslavian Minister of Defence,
the Admiral of Fleet Branko Mamula, will be vieiting London from
léth-20th February 1986 and it was hoped that the Prime Minister
might be available to see Admiral Mamula during his wvisit.

Would you pleasa let me know if it is possible for the Prime
Minister to zee Admiral Mamula.
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(CAROLYN WHITEHOUSE)
Private Secretary

Mrs Caroline Ryder
10. Downing Street




